HELLENIC REPUBLIC MINISTRY OF INTERIOR & ADMINISTRATIVE RECONSTRUCTION GENERAL SECRETARIAT FOR GENDER EQUALITY - www.isotita.gr DIRECTORATE FOR DEVELOPMENT & SUPPORT OF POLICIES ON GENDER EQUALITY

Athens, 27-7-2015 To: - Ms Jennifer Mourin, WABA WBW Global

Coordinator.

Cc:- La Leche League Greece.

Dear Ms J. Mourin, Dear Colleagues,

I would like to inform you that the General Secretariat for Gender Equality, i.e. the governmental organization in charge of equality between women and men in Greece, has already uploaded both on the Greek and the English pages of its website on the internet and the facebook the information material on the World Breastfeeding Week 2015 coordinated by the World Alliance for Breastfeeding Action (WABA). The relevant links are the following:

http://www.isotita.gr/index.php/news/2249 and

http://www.isotita.gr/en/index.php/news/496;

https://www.facebook.com/pages/%CE%93%CE%B5%CE%BD%CE%B9%CE%BA%CE%AE-

%CE%93%CF%81%CE%B1%CE%BC%CE%BC%CE%B1%CF%84%CE%B5%CE%AF%CE%B1-

%CE%99%CF%83%CF%8C%CF%84%CE%B7%CF%84%CE%B1%CF%82-

%CF%84%CF%89%CE%BD-

%CE%A6%CF%8D%CE%BB%CF%89%CE%BD/388822604594196?ref=hl .

In addition, the "World Breastfeeding Week 2015" has already been communicated by us to a number of organizations in Greece. The recipients of our message have been, among others, the Hellenic Parliament, the Greek Ombudsman, the National Commission for Human Rights, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, the Permanent Representations of Greece to the International Organizations, the Ministry of Press & Mass Media, the Ministry of Education, the Ministry of Interior, the Ministry of Labour, Social Security & Social Solidarity, the Ministry of Justice, Transparency & Human Rights, the Central Unions of Municipalities and Regions in Greece, as well as all the key social partners.

In that way, further promotion and greater visibility of the message of the specific Week and the multidimensional work done by WABA have been achieved by our initiative among competent Greek stakeholders.

The Greek side would be grateful to you if you informed your leadership accordingly.

Wishing you and all the members of your team the very best,

Yours sincerely,
THE DIRECTOR
Mr Dimosthenis TREMOS - dtremos@isotita.gr